Gordon State College

Baseball


Dear Highlander,

Congratulations on becoming a member of the Highlander family.  We are very excited to have you join our program, and we are looking forward to working with you for the next two years to achieve your goals.  I, and my coaching staff, can’t wait to get you on campus!  
The question is…ARE YOU READY?

1. Do you have a class schedule (minimum 14hrs – works with practice times)

2. Have you received your room assignment from the Gordon State College housing department?  What room are you in?

3. Have you paid your fees?  This includes tuition/meals/housing/etc.  

4. Do you have your Mandatory forms complete?  This includes an updated physical.

5. Do you know when and where the first team meeting is?

6. Have you trained?  Are you ready for max testing and practice?
Preparation is the foundation for success.  Just as we have begun to prepare for the upcoming fall season, you must begin as well.  It is very important that you are physically and mentally prepared.  Max testing will be during the first week.  Practice will begin as soon as you’re on campus, and we will begin intrasquads after two weeks of practice.  
Once again, we are very excited to have you in our program.  
Sincerely,

Travis McClanahan

Gordon State College

Head Baseball Coach

